
 

 

West Chicago Elementary District 33 
312 East Forest Avenue 
West Chicago, Illinois  60185 
Telephone:  630/293-6000 

 
 

 

 

 

To: Parents/Guardians and West Chicago Elementary School District 33 Staff 

From: Fred Cadena, Supervisor of Facilities and Grounds 

Re:  Notice of Pesticide Application 

 

Notice of all Weed Control and Fertilizer applications used on school grounds will be posted at 

least two business days in advance on West Chicago Elementary School District Website. 

(wego33.org “Facilities and Grounds “page) 

 

Any parent/guardian of a student or West Chicago District 33 employee may request to receive 

an e-mail notification prior to any Weed Control and Fertilizer application. Any request must be 

submitted at least 1 week before any application.  

 

 

West Chicago District 33 employees should notify Fred Cadena, Supervisor of Facilities and 

Grounds via school e-mail their request to be notified for the current school year. Please notify 

Fred prior to May 1 of each calendar year.  

 

 

 

 

 


